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In honor of Veteran's Day, I would like to say thank you to all who have served 
and those who continue to serve our country. Today, I think about my 
grandfather who served in the South Pacific during World War II and my dad 
who served in the Navy Jag Corps during Vietnam. 
  
Please be sure to let me know in our next meeting if you or your spouse served 
in the military. One, so I may thank you personally and two, because it is 
possible that you may be entitled to military benefits later in life. You may 
qualify for certain benefits even if you aren't currently receiving them. We will 
want to research and include any potential benefits in your Financial Plan. 
 
Kind regards,  
Meghan 
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